THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 8, 1937

Dear Mr. Carter:

Thank you very much for your
letter of November thirtieth which was
postmarked December fourth. Unfortunately
it was received the day the appointment
was made.

With kind regards and my best

ry sincW

James Roosevelt
/Sec etary to the President

wishes to you,

Amon G. Carter, Esq.
President
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